
CHANGES TO ENTRANCE & EXIT ROUTES
CVHL AND TNC LOTS

Effective Monday, July 1, 2019 at 5AM

ACTIVITY
Effective Monday, July 1 at 5AM, new entrance and exit routes at the Commercial Vehicle Holding 
Lot (CVHL) and Transportation Network Company Lot (TNC) will be implemented and the previous 
exit route closed for construction related to the LAWA Utilities and LAMP Enabling Program.

Issued 6.27.19

IMPACTS
Commercial Vehicle Holding Lot
 • Vehicles exiting the CVHL will follow the new route exiting onto 96th Street
 • Busses exiting the CVHL will follow the new route exiting through the LAX City Bus Center 

Transportation Network Company
 • Entrance and exit to the TNC Lot will be relocated to the southeast corner of the lot
 • Vehicle circulation within the lot will remain the same
 • Vehicles exiting the TNC Lot will follow the new route exiting onto 96th Street

CLOSED
 • Previous exit route for all lots onto Jenny Avenue South

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

TNC Lot
New Entrance / Exit
Southeast Corner

CVHL Charter Bus:
Exit via LAX City Bus 
Center onto 96th St

TNC & CVHL 
Exit onto 96th Street
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